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First name: Ron and Sally

Last name: Wise

Organization:

Title:

Comments: To whom it may concern,

This is a letter in support of Midas Gold and its operation in the Stibnite area. We have watched Midas Gold since
their arrival and have always been very impressed with their high standard of putting the environment first above
all things.

We have known people who have worked there, and are working there now. They

have conveyed to us the above and beyond work that is done to keep the area pristine.

Midas Gold is a huge asset to this county. We are grateful to have them here, not just because they provide
employment, but also because of what they bring to the community.

We give them our full support.



